
 

 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, 8 March 2018 

Every year Arco Forum and Casa Turca Madrid organize the Concert of the 

Three Cultures, a musical event which seeks to promote values of respect, 

tolerance, peace and dialogue among different cultures. In February 2018, 

the concert took place in two scenarios: at Centro Cultural Eduardo Úrculo 

(Tetuán district Madrid) and at Basilica La Milagrosa. The event was also 

supported by Unesco Getafe, Tetuán Municipal Council, Sefarad Israel 

Centre, Masorti Bet-El Jewish Community, Nuestra Señora del Buen 

Suceso Parish and the Foro Abraham. 

The Concert of the Three Cultures is an excellent candidate for the World 

Interfaith Harmony Week Prize, and I wish to recommend its nomination in 

order to recognize its intercultural peace-making values 
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